
Amara Block, Materiel Administrator  

Department of Administrative Services  |   MATERIEL DIVISION 
1526 K Street, Ste. 130  OFFICE  402-471-6500 
Lincoln, Nebraska 68508  FAX  402-471-2089      

das.nebraska.org 

 

 

 
 
 
 
DATE:   February 10, 2022 
 
TO:   All Vendors 
 
FROM:  Christie Kelly/Procurement Contracts Officer 
    State Purchasing Bureau 
 
SUBJECT: Intent to Award (ITB) 6585 OF, Attachment “D” for 2022 or Current Production 

Year One Ton 12 Passenger Vans  
 
This is to notify all Vendors who responded to the above-referenced ITB that the State of 
Nebraska intends to award the purchase of 2022 or Current Production Year One Ton 12 
Passenger Vans as follows: 
 

• Anderson Ford of Lincoln-E85 Award 
• Sid Dillon Chevrolet Buick-E15 Award 

 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
 
 
 
 


